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DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE

Effective immediately - Marktech Optoelectronics has changed the part number of several 
photodetector products in order to better coincide with their existing software system.

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics Photo Detectors

Announced April 07, 2017

Effective Immediately

The following parts are affected by this announcement:

MTPC5.0PV1-5 (old number) changed to MT03-001 (new number) 

MTPC10.0PV1-5 (old number) changed to MT03-002 (new number) 

MTPS15.0PV1-5 (old number) changed to MT03-003 (new number)

MTQD5.8PV1-5 (old number) changed to MT03-004 (new number)

Marktech Optoelectronics believes this change will be transparent to the majority of 
customers / end users, There is no direct impact on the product performance as the 
change only affects the component part number. It is the recommendation of Marktech 
engineering that all customers be informed of this change.
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